
     

           
        
               
      
           

 
 
 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

REMOTE LEARNING 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Education is vital and although school is closed to the majority of children, everyone needs 

to continue with their learning whether it be at school or at home. 

 

After lots of planning across the last 24 hours, our remote learning offer will resume 

tomorrow Wednesday 6th January. The remote learning offer will mirror what is being 

taught at school to ensure no child falls behind.  

 

There is an expectation for every child to complete 3-4 hours of online learning each day 

between the hours of 9.00am and 3.00pm. Work will be set as assignments on Microsoft 

Teams (login details were provided to every child in November but please contact your 

child’s class teacher if these have been misplaced) and a weekly timetable will be posted on 

Microsoft Teams and also Class Dojo to help you manage the school week. 

 

There will be a live lesson delivered each day which you child will be expected to participate 

in (please see the timing on the timetable posted on Microsoft Teams and Class Dojo so that 

your child does not miss their slot).  Each teacher will be keeping a register of participation 

at live lessons and of the work completed.  If children are not meeting the expectations, 

there will be phone calls from the class teacher to check the reasons for this. 

 

Please submit completed work via Microsoft Teams or Class Dojo so that staff are able to 

review the work and give feedback. Be aware that staff continue to have an extremely busy 

timetable and may not be able to reply to all messages immediately. They will review Class 

Dojo messages across the day but there will a cut off at 4.30pm to support their work/life 

balance. 

 

If your child is working at home, you should expect a welfare call once per week from a 

member of school staff so please do answer as it may come from a withheld number.  

 

If you have any issues with accessing the remote learning, please contact your child’s class 

teacher so that they can assist.  

 

I know that this situation is not ideal and we will miss having all of the children in school.   

Look after yourselves and hopefully we will back together as soon as it is safe. 

 

Take care, 

Mrs. Harper 

 

Headteacher: 

Mrs. S. Harper BA (Hons), QTS, NPQH 

 

Beechwood Primary School 

Meredith Street, Crewe 

Cheshire CW1 2PH 

 

Tel 01270 214490  

Fax     01270 251529 

admin@beechwood.cheshire.sch.uk 


